

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

Chimacum Middle School’s 6th grade will be conducting water quality tests on Chimacum Creek. Back in October we sent two teams down to the creek to collect samples of the macroinvertebrates (bugs) found in the water under the bridge near Cenex. We sent our sample to a lab to be tested for us to determine the overall biological integrity of our creek. We got a pretty low score and we will begin conducting the rest of our tests this spring to see if we can determine why our creek has such a low biological integrity.  By visiting our water quality information website (http://educatoral.com/chimacum_creek/cms_water_quality.html

) you can get more information about our project.

The plan is to have the morning class (2/3 Block) do their water quality tests starting on April 11 from about 9am to 10:15am. The afternoon class (5/6 Block) should do their water quality tests starting on April 11 from about 12:45pm to 2:05pm. During the week of March 27 I will continue to train students on using their equipment and if we have time, we may go down to the creek but that is not certain yet.  
We have room and need for anywhere from three to five parents per class who can go with us to watch, monitor and keep our students safe.  Some students will be filming the entire process for a documentary movie as well as taking still pictures.  Other students will be using handheld computers with probes to conduct water tests right on site while others will just be collecting water samples to test back in the classroom later that block. 

Please sign this sheet and return to Mr. González only if you would like to, and can, join us on the day your child is going down to the creek to help watch and monitor kids.

Student name _________________________________

Parent name __________________________________

